Natalie's chorus buddies -

Harmony Roses -

From Rose Straeter, the director -

I have been offering meetings via zoom weekly. I have had 2-7 attend. Some
members say they don't want to join us - they have no desire. No one has seemed
interested in learning or doing "rehearsal" type things.

I am trying but have been met with a huge obstacle.

| suggested that maybe do some "social" things (i.e. happy hour, games, etc). She wrote back and said -

That's just it. I've called it chats and laughs.
| told her | would keep thinking on ways to help her.

Harmony Hills - from Janet Mueller, their Team Leader

Thanks for checking on HHC.

We are doing good. Each week we have something crazy to surprise Michael. Have
done baseball hats since he usually wears a hat. Then just got out if bed for
rehearsal, and last week facial hair. This week it is sequins. Never know what they
will do?

Micheal is going to do a virtual chours sing with us. (After a few trail times) Goal is
maybe a new song each month.

He has jumped in all the way. I think he is going to visit Scenic City rehearsal
Monday night.

We also continue weekly "Connection" letter to members.

Diamond Jubilee - from Kristie Clark, Team Leader

All is well with us. Honestly I wish this whole thing would be over - we miss our hobby.
We meet every Tuesday through GoToMeetings. We brought in Judy Pozsgay a few
times. She is fantastic! In a few weeks we are planning a MUSIC Bingo for the

virtual meeting.



